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I.  Email sent March 23, 2020 
An email was sent to the committee containing a link to a Google Form. The Google form requested a vote on the 
March 2, 2020 EPP Curriculum Screening Committee minutes, and one curricular proposal for a program change. 
The committee had one week to submit their vote. All votes were counted on March 31, 2020. 
 
The committee voted to approve the March 2, 2020 meeting minutes. 
 
The committee voted to recommend the program change for Political Science to EPPC. 
 
Dr. Becky Swearingen, Chair 
Respectfully submitted by Vicki Kramer 


